
 

ELDERS 

Norman Butler 1st 759.2225 

Al Franklin 560.5605 

Randy Quillin 570.1705 

Duke Underwood 749-3181 

Kirk Underwood 882.4777 

Dave Awdish 560.3130 

Ray Arnett 
Zane Downs 

564.1173 

   402.730.6187 

CHURCH DIRECTORY 

Church Telephone                                                                           565.9740 

Church School                                                                                565.8257 

Pastor John Clark                                                                  940.249.2735 

pastorjohnclark@gmail.com 

Pam Clark                                                                               970.783.8701 

clark.nurse@gmail.com 

Head Deacon: Ed Dunn                                                                    799.2892 

Church Secretary: Donna Dennison                                               560.8645 

 Bulletin Info:                                                               cortezsda@gmail.com 

Church Clerk: Leita Hughes                                                           

Prayer Chain Coordinator: April Wright                                 970-903-0766 

Cortez church website                                  cortezco.adventistchurch.org 

Church School website                                       cortezadventistschool.org 

     ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Welcome and Happy Sabbath to everyone! We pray that 

you experience the presence of God today as we come 

together to worship Him!   
                                     

                                                             
Please check your mailboxes, New schedules for Deacons, 

Children’s story and Greeters are there, And thanks for all your 

help.  

 

Church and School board will be this coming Tuesday.  

 

Next Sabbath will be a panel Discission during our worship 

service.  We will be discussing Session 10, The Fifth and Sixth 

Trumpets of the Revelation Hope series. 

 

Next Saturday night will be a game night at 6pm.  Everyone is 

invited to join in, bring your favorite games and snacks.  

 

Let Raven Downs know if you would be interested in hosting a 

table for the international Food fair on February 11th.  It truly is a 

fun experience, you would choose a culture, prepare a few 

samples of food from this culture, decorate a little and maybe 

even dress in costume.   
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January 7, 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Cortez Seventh-Day 

    Adventist Church 
 

 

For God so loved the world that He gave 

His only begotten Son, that whoever 

believes in Him shall have everlasting 

life.  For God did not send His Son into 

the world to condemn the world, but that 

the world through Him might be saved. 

John 3:16-17  
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       Welcome to our worship service    

       today! It is our prayer that you will    

     be strengthened by the love and   

    grace of Jesus as we worship together. 

BIBLE STUDY 

Sabbath January 7, 2023 

9:30 am 

Children & Youth 

 

Kindergarten/Cradle Roll/Primary                                                

Sharon Underwood, Pam Clark, DeeDee Franklin 

 

Junior                                                                                 Grades 5-6 

Mark and Heather Foster 

Adults 
Kirk Underwood                                                                    Fellowship Hall 
Dave Awdish                                                                                Sanctuary 
Cathy Lewis                                                                           Adventurer Room

 
WORSHIP 

 

Welcome & Announcements                                            Dave Awdish                                  

 

Praise Songs 
Nothing but the Blood 

Thank you Jesus For the Blood 

Children’s Story and Song                                               Pastor John 

 

God is So Good 
(Children’s offering goes to our Church School) 

Offering                                                              Local Church Budget 

 

Praise Songs 
I Speak Jesus 

How Sweet it is 

Praise, Prayers, and Testimonies                                   Dave Awdish                             
 

Sermon                          The greatest love story      Pastor John Clark  

 

Ordinance of Humility 

 

Communion  

            

Closing Song                                                    What A Beautiful Name                                  

Benediction 

 Worship Leader                                                                                    Kay Underwood 

      Elder                                                                                                    Dave Awdish 

  Deacon                                                                                                    Keith Bean 

    

PRAYER & PRAISE 

Praise: 
Snow 

A New Year 

Request: 
Laurie Arnett and upcoming surgery 

Rainbow, students sister-rsv 

David and Amy’s friend in Cuba 

Two babies in Michigan 

Tonya and Robert Fish 

Pam and her parents are ill 

Aracely-mental stress 

*If you have a prayer request, please send it to Donna 
cortezsda@gmail.com.      

        
 

Financial Summary 

December Budget:  6650.00 

Received:   

January Budget:  6650.00 

Received:  

 

 

THIS  WEEK 

 

Panel Discussion 

Elder-Ray Arnett 

Deacon-Tyler Underwood 

Children’s Story-Gary Herra 
 

 

Ray Arnett 1-8 

Wyatt Foster 1-14 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Next Sabbath 

1-14 

Game Night 

 

 

 
Birthdays 

 

 

5:12 pm Sabbath Ends 

School and Church Board 

6pm Worship Practice 

Pathfinders & Adventurers 

5:18 pm Sabbath Begins 

 

 

 

 

 

7:20 pm Sabbath Begins 

 

 

Today 

Tuesday 

Wednesday 

 

Friday   
         

 

 

 

THIS  WEEK 

 Thought  

Spot 
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